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October 8, 2018 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

Angel De Fazio 

PO Box 29194 

Las Vegas, NV 89126 

702-490-9677 

ntefusa@aol.com 

 

Re:   Records Request 

 

Ms. De Fazio: 

 

Chapter 239 of the Nevada Revised Statutes (“NRS”), specifically NRS 239.0107(1), requires a 

governmental entity to respond to public records requests within five business days.  Accordingly, 

the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (“Commission”) responds to your October 1, 2018, 

record request for the following: 

 

(1) The amount paid to any/all court reporters from 2016 to 2018, along with the 

projected budget amount for the upcoming biennial for said services. 

 

(2) COPIES of ALL forms of communication regarding discussion of requesting 

raising the current mill assessment cap, both internally and to the budget office or 

any other state agency/department that was communicated with, including but NOT 

limited to emails, spread sheets, proposed budgets, letters, faxes.  

 

(3) Any and all communications regarding personnel and financial increases if 

Question 3 passes, both internally or to any other state agency/department, including 

but NOT limited to emails, spread sheets, proposed budgets, letters, faxes.  

 

(4) ALL contributions that Mullens provided to the Governor’s Energy Choice 

Committee to qualify her to be listed as a ‘contributor’,.  

 

(5) Current phone list, the DATE of the printout, is to tie into the DATE of it being 

emailed/responded to said records request. NOT a PRIOR dated print out, that SITS 
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while you let the time ‘run out’ to respond to this request. CURRENT implies THAT 

date on which it was responded to. This is an in person inspection. 

 

The Commission also responds to your October 5, 2018, records request for the following: 

 

Any all communication formats from 8/1/2018 forward, regarding the refusal To 

acknowledge info@pucnwatchdogs.com, For inclusion on master and service lists, 

That Blanca Castillo claimed would not listed and no acceptance/response from said 

Email address. 

  

NRS 239.0107(1)(c)(2) requires that if the Commission has custody of a requested record but is 

unable to make the public record available by the end of the fifth business day after the date on 

which the request was received, the Commission may provide notice in writing of the date and time 

after which the record will be available.  The Commission hereby notifies you that it may possess 

records responsive to your request.  However, additional time is necessary to identify and review 

the requested records due a significant backlog of pending records requests and current staff 

workload.  Therefore, the Commission cannot guarantee that the records that are the subject of this 

request will be made available to you before November 9, 2018, by 5:00 p.m.  The Commission 

will endeavor to provide the records prior to the aforementioned date; however, if the requested 

records are not made available to you by November 9, 2018, at 5:00 p.m., you may inquire 

regarding the status of your request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

        

       Daniel Haggarty 

       Legal Case Manager 

       Public Utilities Commission of Nevada 


